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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

I am a mom, a life scientist, and an avid user of our amazing public lands. Now more than ever, we need these
vast and wild areas - they provide essential life-support for life on this planet.

Western Montana along the Idaho border is wild and beautiful, awe-inspiring. Spending time camping,
backpacking, just being out - and quiet - is restorative. We need these places protected and to remain off-limits

to motorized travel. The quietness is important.

Please protect the entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless area and continue to manage it as Recommended
Wilderness.

The Hoodoo area should remain non-motorized to retain the quiet, the peacefulness that is restorative and
protective of the wildlife inhabiting this area.

Please recognize Cayuse Creek and Kelly Creek (with all its forks) as Wild and Scenic Rivers.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important plan. Keep the Hoodoo Wild and non-motorized.

Thank you for all your hard work putting this plan together. We are so lucky to have such amazing natural
resources. Thank you for helping keep them beautiful and wild.

Thank you!



